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World Book Day 2025 - Dress Up Day! 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We will be celebrating World Book Day in school on Thursday 6th March 2025. 
 
To mark this special occasion, we are encouraging children to come to school dressed as their 
favourite book character. This could be a character from a classic novel, a modern masterpiece, 
a comic book, or even a favourite picture book. 
 
We encourage children to be creative and have fun with their costumes! We understand that 
creating a costume can be time-consuming and expensive, so please do not feel pressured to 
go to any great expense. Simple and creative costumes are always the most fun! 
 
Please note: 

• Costumes should be safe and comfortable for children to wear during the school day.  
• Please ensure your child has a coat. 
• Please ensure any props or accessories are safe and do not pose a hazard to other 

children. 
 
We look forward to seeing all the wonderful book characters on World Book Day! 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
St Edmund’s Staff 
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